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August 29, 2011 
 
        
       
Mark Kneer 
Quality Residences LLC 
923 Payne Ave 
St. Paul, MN 55130 
 

 

 
Re: Remove or Repair property at 353 Sherburne Avenue  
 File ID #: RR 11-58 
 
Dear Mr. Kneer: 
 
This is to confirm that on August 23, 2011 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above matter to Tuesday, September 
13, 2011 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall for status of sign-off on the building.  If you 
received your Certificate of Code Compliance then the appeal is withdrawn. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, September 21, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. 
in Room 300 Council Chambers. 
  
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yanarrelly (email 
 Amy Spong (email)    
 Christine Boulware (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
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